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September 30, 2014

City of Portland
Bureau of Planning and Sustainability

RE: Comprehensive Plan Update Testimony

The Parkrose Heights Neighborhood Association has reviewed the proposed changes to the
Comprehensive Plan and supports the zoning changes proposed by the Bureau of Planning and
Sustainability including the following changes:

Mixed use civic corridor along NE 122™
Mixed Use Neighborhood along the Halsey-Weidler corridor

Sincerely,

T Ptia

Tom Badrick, Chair
Parkrose Heights Association of Neighbors.



